Friends Newsletter July 2023

Hello everyone, thank you to all that came to the Summer Fair. It
was a bit up and down with the weather, so we couldn’t have
everything that we had planned but we hope you enjoyed
yourselves and thank you supporting the school.

The final figure from the fair is a whopping £1350 which will be
donated to help support the trim trial play equipment refresh during
the summer holidays.

Ice creams will be on sale on Friday the 7" and Friday 14" July.
They will be £1 each and will cater to all dietary needs. They will be
sold outside Year 3 and 4.

The last event of the school year is this Friday 7" July and is the
family sports night. It is a fun filled evening on the field with sports
activities for you to play in teams, with your family.

There will be a bar, hotdogs and chicken nuggets available, with
gluten free and vegetarian options or you can bring a picnic. Please
do join us for this fun event and bring all your family and friends.

The sign-up sheet is now in reception so we can cater for the food.
Field opens at 6 for 6.30 start, food and bar available from 6.00
Key dates/ Information
Friday 7" July Family Sports night

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com




